
To, 

The Dean of all the faculties,                                          4thFeb.2021 

Directors of all the Institutes/college 

Head of all the departments 

 

Respected Sir/Madam, 

Heartiest Greetings! 

It is our privilege and honor to share with all of you that Anandam Course has 

been launched in our University and is included in all the first year UG and 

first semester PG Curriculum from Academic Year 2020-21. 

Fortunately as this is a mandatory course for both 1st year  and first semester 

students, for the smooth conduction of this course with all the humility you all 

are requested to identify our honorable faculty members of the respective 

departments   for following responsibilities: 

 Mentors (Teachers) for course with a suggestion to maintain a ratio of 

one faculty member/Mentor for two sections of each class. 

 A 45-minute slot per week shall be added in the timetable, to be allotted 

to the respective mentors. 

You are requested to identify mentors before 9th Feb 2021, and kindly circulate 

following information among the intended:  

An Orientation Programme for Anandam Course will be organized on 12th Feb 

2021, Friday at 11.30 AM at Brahaspati Bhawan, Central Office, Jai Narain 

Vyas University, Jodhpur (RAJ). Sir your honour and your team 

members/Mentors are requested to kindly attend the same. 

 

Thanking you, 

With Sincere regards 

Dr. Vimla Sheoran 

Convener, Anandam 


